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This year in Music we have taken part in events across schools. We have attended a More 

Music performance at Ridgewood High School in which we learnt beatbox skills and 

performed a number of songs in front of an audience. We attended a Christmas sing along 

at White Ash Primary School with a selection of Upper School children.  

We invited in a local musician Oliver Cross who taught us about using iPads to create music 

independently. The focus of the session was accessibility for all. 

Lower school provided a nativity for parents and were little superstars for their first time 

ever on a stage! Singing, acting and performing to an incredibly proud and emotional 

audience. 

Upper School are currently rehearsing for the Summer performance of the Jungle Book and 

have fully immersed themselves in the topic of show time, learning their lines, the songs and 

designing the programmes and posters to advertise their event. Fantastic cross-curricular 

learning! 

This year we introduced a music lunchtime club in which children have the opportunity to 

attend and play instruments, sing and perform in front of a wider range of peers. This has 

been successfully attended by a range of children.  

It has become apparent as we have worked through the year that our Music Scheme of 

work requires updating to include a wider range of skills and knowledge for our children. I 

am currently working with the Lancashire Music Service and attending a course to help re-

design our scheme to ensure further progression of skills in music.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Evidence of our Hard Work 

 


